
First Deep Clean for Charmouth Beach 
 
24th − 28th  January 2024:  
pioneering beach clean experts, Nurdle, 
are in town. Whatever the weather, 
they’ll be working hard to remove the 
hundreds of thousands of plastic pellets 
that litter our shoreline and river mouth, 
using their range of ingenious machines..  

It will be cold; it will be wet; it will be 
worth it!  Josh and the team would love 
to meet you. 

What you can do: come to the foreshore 
any day (Weds-Sunday) any time before dusk to show your support, lend a hand or to find out more.  

 

Sat 27th January 2024 10-11.30 am:  The Mega-Micro Charmouth Beach Clean 

A family-friendly morning at the river mouth. Join us on 
a Golden Nurdle Hunt, help ‘hoover’ Charmouth Beach, 
hear why these microplastics matter, learn more about 
some other ways we can all take care of our river and 
coast.  

And keep a look out for our River Dragon, Misty. She’s 
planning to drop by to keep an eye on things on things, 
and we know she loves an audience!   

What you can do: Please join us any time between      
10 and 11.30 on Saturday morning, 27th January.   

 

10th – 14th March,2024: Nurdle’s Second Deep Clean gets underway. Keep an eye out for 
further associated events, including a talk by Nurdle’s founder, Joshua Beech. 

 

The Charmouth Deep Clean is a collaboration between The Lower Char Community Project and 
Charmouth Heritage Coast Centre, supported by Charmouth Parish Council and funded by      

South West Water. 

  

https://nurdle.org.uk/

